
 

 

 

From: Mary & Vince Misia  

Sent: Saturday, May 27, 2006 11:43 AM 

To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com 

Subject: Giuffre wedding - May 20, 2006 

 

George,  

 
Just wanted to drop you a line to thank you  the "WEB" for the best wedding my wife and I have ever been to. Your 
band is great. I will be hearing you again when I can. You are the first band that has ever played a Tower of Power 
song except for Tower of Power!! Your version of  “What is Hip”  as good as the original!   

 
Thanks Again   

 
Vince & Mary Misia  


